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Comment - As a taxpayer of Virginia all of my life I want to expand Medicaid services using my tax 
dollars to provide medical care for those in dire need of care. I think it is irresponsible to leave our 
state and its citizens without the ability for care. Since the recession/depression in 2009 to date many 
families are suffering financially and medically with no end in sight. Please approve expanding 
Medicaid to those below $11,000.00 limit of poverty.
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